
 

 

Message from the Deputy 
Headteacher:  

Dear Parents/Carers,  

What an eventful week we have had at Lime 
Academy Parnwell. Mr Newstead and I have been 
spending time in classes this week and it has been an 
absolute pleasure to see the children so engaged in 
their learning and trying their very best with what 
they have been doing. The children are making great 
progress because of this. We saw lots of creative 
learning and children enjoyed taking part in drama 
and using practical activities in maths. 

On Tuesday, we had the videographer in to film for 
ǘƘŜ ǎŎƘƻƻƭΩǎ ƴŜǿ ǾƛŘŜƻΦ ¢ƘŜ ŎƘƛƭŘǊŜƴ ǊŜŀƭƭȅ ŜƴƧƻȅŜŘ 
taking part in this and I am certain the video will 
show how wonderful our children are at this school. 
We look forward to seeing how this will be put 
together and sharing it with you. Once it is complete, 
it will be available on the school website for you and 
new prospective parents to view. If you have not 
ǳǇŘŀǘŜŘ ȅƻǳǊ ŎƘƛƭŘΩǎ ǇŜǊƳƛǎǎƛƻƴǎ ǘƻ ōŜ ŦƛƭƳŜŘ ƻǊ 
recorded, please do so through Arbor. 

On Friday, we welcomed Peterborough United into 
school to host some assemblies where the children 
got to meet Peter Burrow the club mascot. They were 
very excited during the assembly and will be coming 
home with a voucher for them to attend a game for 
free with an adult. 

Next Wednesday, we will be hosting our second after 
school event ς Advent Bingo! Thank you to everyone 
that has now signed up for this. We look forward to 
seeing all the children back in school from 4.15pm-
5.30pm. There will be lots of prizes on offer! 

Please keep an eye out for events that will be 
happening in the run up to Christmas. We are all very 
excited about the arrival of our Christmas Tree from 
Tallington, the Year one children visiting Belton 
House and lots of Christmas themed events in the 
last 2 weeks. 

We have been working hard to improve attendance 
and punctuality in school. Early collections before the 
ŜƴŘ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ Řŀȅ Ŏŀƴ ōŜ ŘŜǘǊƛƳŜƴǘŀƭ ǘƻ ǘƘŜ ŎƘƛƭŘΩǎ 

learning and make their return to school and learning 
more challenging for them. 

Wishing you all a wonderful weekend. 

Yours sincerely,  

Mrs Gibson 

Deputy Headteacher 

Year 2 Great fire of London Day  

On Tuesday 23rd bƻǾŜƳōŜǊΣ ΨIƛǎǘƻǊȅ ƻŦŦ ǘƘŜ ǇŀƎŜΩ 
visited Year 2 with an all-day interactive workshop 
ōŀǎŜŘ ƻƴ ǘƘŜ ΨDǊŜŀǘ ŦƛǊŜ ƻŦ [ƻƴŘƻƴΩΦ 
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!ǘǘŜƴŘŀƴŎŜ /ƻƴƎǊŀǘǳƭŀǘƛƻƴǎ 
 Classes with great attendance:  

5DG, 4TM 

/ŜƭŜōǊŀǘƛƴƎ tǳƴŎǘǳŀƭƛǘȅ  
Lowest number of late marks:  

KS1 ς  2AM 
KS2 ς 4TM, 3DK 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Practical Activities in Year 4  

In year 4 this week, ǘƘŜȅΩǾŜ been enjoying lots of 
practical activities, including finding out how to make 
strong structures in Design and Technology and 
making some outdoor wild art, inspired by the artist 
Andy Goldsworthy. 

 

 

Celebrating the end of World War 2 
in Year 6 

The children in Year 6 are doing dance this half term 
and have begun learning a dance to celebrate the 
end of WW2.  They have also enjoyed being filmed 
for the school video and continued learning about 
WW2 by constructing toy planes.  

 



 

 

POSH Assembly  

Today, we had a visit from Peterborough United 
Football club who came in to present an assembly for 
all the children.  Even their mascot, Peter Burrow 
came to say hello!  POSH have also donated free 
tickets for every child to watch a live football match 
with a parent/carer at the Peterborough Stadium.  
Your child should be coming home with their tickets 
today.   

 

Dancing with Miss Crane 

Miss Crane is our special dance tutor that comes in 
once a week to teach street dance for children in all 
ȅŜŀǊ ƎǊƻǳǇǎΦ  ¢Ƙƛǎ ǿŜŜƪ ƛǘ ǿŀǎ ¸ŜŀǊ мΩǎ time to dance! 
They really enjoyed dancing and learning to move to 
the beat of the music. 

 

 

First Aid  

We are now using a new system to record all first aid 
incidents and this system enable us to send text 
messages.  This will mean you will now receive a text 
message every time your child is treated for first aid, 
this will replace the paper first aid slips that we sent 
ƘƻƳŜΦ  ¢ƘŜ ǘŜȄǘ ƳŜǎǎŀƎŜ ǿƛƭƭ ƘŀǾŜ ǘƘŜ ŎƘƛƭŘΩǎ ƴŀƳŜΣ 
date, time and location of incident, information 
about the incident and how it was managed.  This is 
to ensure you are kept fully updated, however if you 
would like further information regarding any first aid 
incident, please contact the school. 

  

Dinner Menu 

On the week commencing, 29th November, we start 
week 4 of the Dinner Menu.  School Dinner Menu 

Key Dates  

More information to follow: 

Friday 26th November POSH assembly 

Tuesday 30th 
November 

School Council & Digital 
Leader Christmas Tree 
visit 

Wednesday 1st 
December 

Advent bingo 

Monday 6th December Flu vaccine Team in for 
catch up session  

Tuesday 7th December Year 1 visit to Belton 
House 

Friday 10th December Christmas jumper day 

Wednesday 15th 
December 

Christmas dinner day & 
Christmas Fayre 

W.c. 13th December We will publish our 
EYFS nativity, Year 1 
and Year 2 Christingle 

http://limeacademyparnwell.org/media/3932/dinner-menu-2020-09-18.pdf


 

 

services and our 
Rocksteady concerts 

Friday 17th December Last day of term ς 
1.30pm finish 

Tuesday 4th January 
2022 

Training day ς school 
closed to pupils 

Wednesday 5th 
January 2022 

Start of term 3 ς 
Children return to 
school 

 

 



 

 

 


